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1. I attended the Portland (Multnomah County) JDAI training last week.  They hosted several representatives from the state of Delaware, which is a new JDAI replication site.  The visit re-affirmed my belief that San Francisco is at a critical point in the JDAI process and a visit to Portland would be helpful.  The information presented and the ensuing discussion was rich and the trip gave me an opportunity to help design the San Francisco visit.  
2. The Casey Foundation is attempting to coordinate a site meeting for all JDAI jurisdictions nationwide.  They are looking at a time frame during the first two weeks in December.   I will let you know the dates as soon as I get them
3. The DMC committee is really starting to move.  Its initial focus will be on the zip code 94124 and on African-Americans, since over 20% of the youth coming to JH initially are from 94124, and 52% are African-Americans.  The survey we’ve developed is for youth and parents.  David Onek wrote a one-page description of the Burns Institute Process.   We hope to survey a minimum of 50 youth and parents by the end of September.  Thanks to Liz, Ernest, Jim, Latriece, Brenda, James & David for their valuable leadership.  
4. Several members of the SF JDAI participated in a forum at the recent American Bar Association conference on DMC issues.   James Bell moderated the forum.  Lt. Johnson and Patti Lee were panelists.
5. I have been in touch with the Evening Reporting Center staff in Chicago and am in the beginning process of coordinating a site visit there.  The SF team will include, at a minimum, at least 2 representatives from each community agency that will be operating an ERC and probation staff.
6. JDAI will be holding a viewing of the new JDAI video “These are our Kids”.  Several representatives from the Casey Foundation will be present.  The viewing will be held on October 22nd, 6:00-8:00.  I will have more details for you in a few weeks.
7. I am attaching two documents:
· A one-page description of the Burns Institute, and

· A grid of recommendations which the pre-adjudication committee presented to the Executive Committee last March.

Respectfully submitted,

Garry Bieringer, JDAI Coordinator
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